
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

To the Citizens of Ben Hill County 
 

Notice is hereby given that a scheduled meeting to be held by the Ben Hill County Planning 
Commission on September 20th, 5:30 City Hall, upstairs Conference Room located at 302 E. 
Central Ave, Fitzgerald Ga. 31750. 
For a: Petition by Sierra Youngblood, Special Exception at the listed property parcel for a rural 
home occupation. 
 
Parcel,4 11 36 B, 143 Duke Dr. Rural home occupations. 
 
 
The Public Hearing with the Ben Hill County Commissioners is scheduled for October 5th, 
2021, at 6:00 pm located at the Ben Hill County Courthouse Annex, located at, 324 east Pine St 
Fitzgerald Ga 31750 


